
FamilySearch Center Update 
St. George, Utah - September 2020 

 

Our doors may be closed but our service continues.  
Let us help continue your Family History effort!  

 

Join a Class (online/interactive)  
We continue to teach our classes online.  We have several 
new courses. They are all conducted online, in an interactive 
(live) format, using Zoom. 
 
Anyone can join from anywhere with any device that accesses
the internet (smart phone included).  
 
The class schedule for the month can be found on the St. 
George FamilySearch Center website (Wiki) under the link 
“Month Class Schedule” 
 
https://www.familysearch.org/wiki/en/St_George_Utah_Fa
milySearch_Center 
 
To participate in a class, you will simply need to return the 
St. George FamilySearch web site (Wiki) at the appointed 
date and time of a class and click on the link “Join Class”. 
  

Get Individual Help (online) 
Tools are now available for our missionaries to help people 
online, with anything related to Family Search. 
 
To schedule an appointment for online help, call The Center 
between 9:00 AM & 2:00 PM Monday through Thursday and 
talk to our receptionist. (435) 673-4591. 
 
If you call at any other time you will be invited to leave a 
call back number and we will return your call at the 
beginning of the next shift.  
 

 

 
 

 “CONQUERING FAMILYSEARCH” 
We would like to highlight the addition of a series of classes taught by Elder and Sister Neil  

Monday and Wednesday evenings at 7:00 PM 


